
 To,      
 Listing Compliance Department 
  National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
  Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
  Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051 

 Ref. No-LIFL/SLC/2025-26/11 
 Date- September 09, 2025

To,      
Listing Compliance Department      
BSE Limited      
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 (Maharashtra)      
Scrip Code: 544465       Symbol: LAXMIINDIA 

Ref: BSE Limited email dated September 08, 2025, vide reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2025-2026 / 
3071 and National Stock Exchange Limited Letter dated September 08, 2025, vide reference no. 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/15786. 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 - Clarification on Price Movement of Share. 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

This is with reference to your aforesaid email and Letter, seeking clarification on significant movement in the 
price of our security at your exchanges, in the recent past. 

In this regard, we wish to inform that all material information that may have a bearing on the 
operations/performance of the Company, which includes all the necessary disclosures in accordance with 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(‘Regulations’), have been regularly disclosed to the Stock Exchange by the Company in a timely and accurate 
manner in conformity with the principles corporate governing disclosures and obligations, outlined in regulation 
4 of the Regulations and circulars issued under the Regulations.  

As on date as per our best knowledge, all material facts and information which have been bearing on the price 
of the securities of the company have been properly disclosed, disseminated and are on the public websites of 
BSE Limited and National Stock Exchange Limited and disclosed.  

The movement in the price of securities of the Company is purely due to market conditions and is market driven. 
The Management has no control over the same.  

We reiterate that the Company will continue to inform the stock exchanges about any price sensitive information 
as required under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

We hope the above clarifies. Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking You, 
For Laxmi India Finance Limited 
(Formerly known as Laxmi India Finance Private Limited) 

Sourabh Mishra 
Company Secretary and Chief Compliance Officer 
M.No-A51872
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